
Public Engagement and  
Constituent Services (PECS) Office

Get going with MnDOT’s 

Go Mobile

To reserve the Go Mobile
1.	 Using Outlook, make a new meeting request.

2.	 Check the calendar (MN_DOT_Minnesota GoMobile Van 
212308 or MN_DOT_Minnesota GoMobile Van 212309) to 
determine the Go Mobile’s availability (your meeting will be 
automatically accepted so it is up to you to ensure it’s available).

3.	 Invite both Laurel.Janisch@state.mn.us and your Go 
Mobile (MN_DOT_Minnesota GoMobile Van 212308 
or MN_DOT_Minnesota GoMobile Van 212309)

4.	 Go!

#HeyMnDOT
We’ve developed a #HeyMnDOT hashtag since we want to listen 
to what people have to say! Your Go Mobile will come with a few 
whiteboard self ie signs. Encourage people to write a comment, take 
a self ie, and post on social media using the #HeyMnDOT hashtag.



There are two Go Mobiles 
available this year.
Now in its third year, the Minnesota Go Mobile is an outreach vehicle 
that helps you go to where the people are! Any MnDOT employee may 
reserve the Go Mobile for free to use for public engagement purposes. The 
Go Mobile can be colored using chalk markers and is fun for children of 
all ages. It’s equipped with a table and chairs, but is not pre-programmed 
so you bring the information you’d like to share with the public. 

Giveaways include:
•	 Coloring books

•	 Sunglasses

•	 State highway and state bicycle system maps

•	 Keychains (new in 2018)

•	 Water bottles (new in 2018)

Kjensmo Walker (651-366-3177, kjensmo.walker@state.mn.us) can assist 
with your public engagement planning. When might the Go Mobile best suit 
your needs? How do you do engagement with the Go Mobile? Let Kjensmo 
help with your decision making and answer any questions you have.

Need help getting the Go Mobile to where 
you need to be? We can meet you half way!
Laurel Janisch (651-366-3176, Laurel.Janisch@state.mn.us)  
can help with logistics.

Items available, upon request, to use with the  
Go Mobile include:

•	 Chalk markers and cleaning materials (included)

•	 First aid kit

•	 Tent

•	 Weights (if putting tent outside and it is windy)

•	 Laptops

•	 Table cloth

•	 Dry erase board and markers

•	 Table and chairs 

Before you Go, a few things to know:

•	 To avoid staining, please clean the vehicle immediately 
after your event. You can clean it by hand with cleaner 
provided, hose it down at home, or take it to the car wash. 
You may submit a receipt for reimbursement if needed.  

•	 The Go Mobile will be available for you to pick up at the CO 
garage at the time you requested, or contact Laurel for other 
transportation options. If the garage is not open when the vehicle 
is returned, park in the lot at the end of the building (Lot G) and 
leave the key in the drop box by the garage. If you wish to leave 
your vehicle in the lot, you may do so after 3 p.m. and pick it up 
by 8 a.m. the following day in order to avoid being ticketed.  

•	 Please fill the gas tank before returning if 
there is less than half a tank of gas.
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